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Summer Parties Again Include Families
Summer is always a time for joyful gatherings, but this year was extra special!  How 
wonderful to be able to welcome family members back for our annual summer 
parties after a three-year pause due to Covid restrictions. In June, the memory care 
residence hosted a hoedown lunch on the patio with entertainment by KG and the 
Ranger.  In July, the assisted living residence had a beach party picnic with music 
by Shekinah King. So many smiles.  A BIG thank you to staff and volunteers who 
helped make each of the events a success!

June/July 2023



Earlier in June, Senior Apartments tenants and 
Garden Club members gathered with Reverend 
Monsignor Daniel Ganshert for the annual blessing 
of the raised garden beds.  A big thank you to the 
members for all their work!  The patio is beautiful!

Blessing the Garden

The June and July calendars for tenants of the Senior and Main Street apartments were full of marvelous 
things to do, as usual.  There were summer pictures to paint and trips to “Blooming Butterflies” at Olbrich, the 
Vilas Zoo, Rock N Wool Winery in Poynette, and a Mallards Game with the Diocese of Madison Apostolate 
for Persons with Disabilities. They also enjoyed cookouts for Father's Day and the Fourth of July, a pontoon 
boat ride and a presentation about China by Senior Apartments tenant Paul, who has a Ph.D. in Economics.

Apartment Tenants Savor the Delights of Summer

Early in June, 35 assisted living and memory care folks 
went to the Music and Memory Matinee at the Middleton 
Performing Arts Center. The Friends of the Performing 
Arts Center, in partnership with Middleton Dementia 
Friendly Community Coalition, welcomed the Larry 
Busch Big Band for a wonderful concert in recognition of 
Brain Health Month. Everyone had a fabulous afternoon!

Music & Memory Matinee

Spry little Poppy and stunning white Finn certainly look very different, but both dogs bring so much love and 
joy when they visit the assisted living and memory care residences.  Memory Care folks also took a trip to the 
Dane County Fair in July and had a delightful time meeting 4-H students and their animals.

Nothing Like Four-Legged Friends 

How exciting to have Madison Mounted Police Officers 
Molly and Cat and their impressive horses, Thor and 
Doctor B, visit in July! The family of Margie, a previous 
assisted living resident, has ties to the original owner of 
Thor, a Clydesdale/Hackney, and the visit was originally 
planned as a surprise for Margie's birthday. Unfortunately, 
Margie passed away before the event, but the family still 
wanted the visit to go forward as a memorial to their 
mom. The officers visited different parts of the All Saints 
campus, explaining what a typical day is like for Thor 
and Doctor B and giving everyone a chance to interact 
with the horses if they wanted to. A very big thank you 
to the family of Margie, Officers Molly and Cat, and 
Activity Director Tammie for arranging this unique and 
memorable event! It will not soon be forgotten!

A Very Special Visit 
June was Dairy Month, and that’s always an excellent 
reason to indulge in all sorts of delicious treats like 
ice cream sundaes, root beer floats, cheese fondue and 
even a cheese tasting contest in the assisted living 
residence! June and Mary were the big winners!

Celebrating Dairy Month
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